
VIDEO:  The  LGBTQ  Voice
discusses experiencing hate
During The LGBTQ Voice’s first episode, we asked our guests
about their experiences with hate and if they are optimistic
about 2018 and the future.

Full  episode:
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/the-lgbtq-voice-show-episode-1
-introduction-to-the-organizations/2018/01/05

Catch The LGBTQ Voice on New Bedford Guide’s Facebook page
every Tuesday at 7pm.
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